
   

 

France - Port omission due to ongoing strike 
 

 
Dear MATHIEU, 

Due to the uncertainty linked to the ongoing strike situation in France the following 

vessels/services will be omitting the ports of Le Havre, Dunkirk and Fos Sur Mer to avoid 

port stoppages, tug strikes, terminal congestion and saturated trucker power: 
 

 

 

  

 

 

All export cargoes currently located at the ports will be shifted to the first available vessel 

and we are looking for alternative solutions to evacuate these units as fast as possible. 

 

All future bookings will only be accepted on vessels, which are scheduled to call the affected 

ports. Our customer service booking team will confirm the first available vessel to you. 

We are currently seeking options to evacuate import cargoes located at congested 

terminals to an off dockyard. 

For import units, which had to be discharged in alternative ports, we will be terminating the 

containers in these ports as per clause 18. 

 

 

https://campaigns.hapag-lloyd.com/dc/x_BoTrCE9s6j4seZBMQU3fpXWP_qAGFoZxPpqRyj0w7Sca3dNyU3QS8PtVb9h961g8WtgBUj0RYvvG0BiWLWoklZ5LPGKBRWzqAVS4JytEF2TSL2zXwmXo2Huf7bNyZM_OoSQHaFBgrqAgUFxHtMrA==/n0XI0oT037nf0JL0a400kqC


Please get in touch with our Customer Service import to have your containers released 

accordingly. 

We are here for you - if you have any questions or comments, please contact your 

local Hapag-Lloyd office or send me an email.  

Best regards, 
 

 
 

Christian 

from our Customer Communication  

team 
  

  

 

 

 

 Keep in touch                                          
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